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I can’t quite believe that it’s Christmas already! 2021 has flown by, but I’m sure, like me, you 

are all looking forward to 2022 and a New Year full of hope. It’s been a lovely term in school 

with all the concerts and events and it’s been so nice to be able to invite families back into 

school to support us for a short time! I’d like to take this opportunity to wish you a very merry 

Christmas and a happy and healthy 2022. Please take care and have lots of fun!  

Mrs Ashworth xx 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Some Christmas craft ideas to try at home 

Take care everyone, have fun, stay safe and 

have a fabulous Christmas! 

From Mrs Ashworth xx 


